
HP Inc.
1501PageMillRoad,PaloAlto,California94304,UnitedStates

Tel: 650-258-7586

Federal Communications Commission, Date: 12/15/2017

Authorization & Evaluation Division,

7435 Oakland Mills Road,

Columbia, MD. 21046

Attention: Equipment Authorization Branch

CHANGE IN IDENTIFICATION OF EQUIPMENT

We, HP Inc., request to apply for a new FCC ID as established in 47CFR 2.933(b) for

a currently approved device. This application will establish a new FCC ID: B94-

8265D2WE

Per 2.933(b)

1. The original identification is FCC ID: PD98265D2

2. The original grant date is 06/28/2016

3. The equipment is electrically identical. There is no change in design, circuitry or

construction.

4. The original test results are applicable and representative of this changed device.

5. Exterior photographs are included in this application.

External photos with label location and type label sample drawing are electronically

submitted as attachments.

Sincerely,

By: Willis Chen

Title: RF Manager

On behalf of: SGS Tawan Ltd

Telephone: +88622993279 ext. 1169

Email: willis. chen@sgs.com


